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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Victor Fire District Announces Election Results 
 
Victor, NY – December 11, 2024 
 
The Victor Fire District is pleased to announce the results of the Commissioner 
Election held on December 11, 2024.  
 
Jared Palmer received the majority of the 104 votes cast for the position of Fire 
Commissioner for a five (5) year term, commencing January 1, 2025, and ending 
December 31, 2029.  This was the highest voter turnout since our creation on June 1, 
2019. 
 
We thank both candidates for the interest in running for a Commission position.  We 
extend our gratitude to our community for their active participation in this election.  
The Victor Fire District welcomes and encourages the participation of our residents in 
our process.   
 
For further information, you can contact the Fire District Secretary Lisa Hauf at 585-
924-3321 or info@victorfire.com. 
 

Victor Fire District Mission Statement 
The Victor Fire District will provide professional, definitive, and helpful service in all 

emergencies that we are called to respond, within and outside our fire protection 

district. 

 

The District is committed to providing exceptional guidance and support to the 

volunteers, encouraging their growth, and enhancing their service by aiding them 

with paid personnel; continuous and comprehensive training; modern equipment; 

and relevant technologies. 

 

We welcome and encourage the participation of our residents and businesses in our 

process and the cooperation of other public agencies to further our mission. 
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